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NEWS,rom 
U.S. Senator 
Bob Dole 
(R.-Kans.) New Senate Office Building, Washington, D.C. 20510 (202) 225-6521 

Joe Reppert-Press Secretary 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE -- MARCH 7, 1973 

WASHINGTON, D. C,, MAR . 7, 1973 -- Senator Bob Dole today 

said he has received assurance from the Department of 

Defense that no signifiuant personnel change or mission 

assignment would occur at Richards Gebaur AFB. 

Dole requested information on the status of 

the AFB after he receiving numerous reports from 

constituents who were alarmed by rumors relating to 

a possible closure or reduction at the base . 
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